
Beazer Homes USA, Inc. Conference Call for First Quarter Fiscal 2005 Financial Results Scheduled
for January 27, 2005

January 18, 2005

ATLANTA--(BUSINESS WIRE)—January 18, 2005--On Thursday, January 27, 2005, before the open of the market, Beazer Homes USA, Inc.
(NYSE:BZH) (www.beazer.com) will release results for the quarter ended December 31, 2004. The Company will hold a conference call on Thursday,
January 27, 2005, at 10:00 AM Eastern Time to discuss the results and take questions. You may listen to the conference call and view the Company's
slide presentation over the internet by going to the "Investor Relations" section of the Company's website at www.beazer.com. For information on
participating in the conference call by telephone, please call 770-829-3740 or e-mail trodd@beazer.com.

Beazer Homes USA, Inc., based in Atlanta, Georgia, is one of the country's ten largest single-family homebuilders with operations in Arizona,
California, Colorado, Delaware, Florida, Georgia, Indiana, Kentucky, Maryland, Mississippi, Nevada, New Jersey, North Carolina, Ohio, Pennsylvania,
South Carolina, Tennessee, Texas, Virginia and West Virginia. Beazer Homes also provides mortgage origination and title services to its homebuyers.
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